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Model T Ford Club of Greater St. Louis
Dick Lodge

562 North Woodlawn

St Leuis, MO 531 22

Address service requested

Mr. and Mrs. Vic LaBantschnig
2951 Finestown Road
St. Louis, MO 63129
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OFFICERS
President Don Hoelscher (2000-2001) 636.939,9667
Vice President Steve Stevenson (2001-2002) 314.638.6483
Treasuren Ruthie Olson (2001-2002) 314.837.1832
Secretary Charles Pedroley (2000-2001) 314.739.3099
BOARD OF
Sam Atkinson @(wl}) 6536.458.4801
Joe Duever: (2000-2001) 314.878.3294
Nelson ltterly: {2000-2001) 314.821.7485
Dick Lodge: (2000-2001). 314.965.6077
Gary Micanek (2000-2001) 636.227.7046'
Dick Olsol (2001-2002) 314.837.1832
ﬁ@ﬁd@mmﬂ (2001-2002) 314.544.5560
Fred Weber (2000-2001) 314.567.7375
Mary. Lou Zimmer (2001-2002) 314.291.5011
NEWSLETTER
Dick Lodge, Editor

e-mail: dlodge@nedcons.com
Mary Lou Zimmer, Circulation

Model T Ford Club of Greater St. Louis, Inc.
P. O. Box 2251
Florissant, MO 63032

The Model T Ford Club of America was formed to encourage a uh-‘t”iri@e:ﬁ"@r@@u in the Model

T Ford'and its history. by a membership Unrestricted as to location:. lﬁl@@ﬂ{tdﬂlﬂi‘j«w‘&ﬂ@@n minatory.
and is dedicated to widening the base of the hobby: by providing information, assistance, and direction
tointerested parties. Active touring chaptersare encouraged in order to spread interest and participation
as far as possible: Local chapters of the club are permitted the wid idest possible latitude in governing their
affairs. Regional and national activities are provided by the chapters. Members of the MTFCA may.be:
‘members of the Model T Ford Club of Greater St. Louis with no additional dues payment. IF’(:ftzaﬁch?
‘membership information, call Membership Chairman Bill Frizelle at 314.741.8952, onwrite him at 15705
C“IMWDM Florissant, MO 68034.. For national MTECA information, contact:
The Model T Ford Club of America.
P, O. Box 126
Centerville, IN 47330
Phone: 765:855.5248
Fax: 765.865.3428
‘e-mail: jay@mtfca.com

Inc: Allrights  reserved: The Occas
ec rw;f" :r::l‘l’riscrl@ lub,of America; P”:t‘:a

President’s Message

Our annual picnic was well attended this year with
over 95 people in attendance.

Our thanks to Jack and Grace Mulligan for allowing

us to have it at their farm. Special thanks go to Flo

Reichardt for chairing the event and to Frank

Puttmann and Dave Koste for cooking the delicious
meal. We also appreciate those that helped put up the tent on Saturday
and clean up on Sunday.

Our next big events are planned for October, which include our annual
chili cook off on October 21st.

Several of our members have recently undergone surgery and are
recovering. Those that we know about include Maty Lou Zimmer, Karl
Abeand Vic LaBantschnig. Please keep these members in your prayers.
If anyone knows of others, please let Flo know.

We have a Model T board meeting on _Sep{cémber 12th. The main

agenda item will include a critique of the 2001 Swap meet and
discussion of what changes we want to make in 2001. If anyone would
like to attend they are welcome, also if anyone has anything to have the
board discuss please let me know before the 12th.

As mentioned in last month’s Occasional, if anyone is interested in
running for an Officer or Board position please let Tom Taylor, Pat
Ittelly or Joe Duever know. They are in the pLOCCSS of finalizing the
nominees for our upcoming election.

We hope to see everyone at our next membership meeting on
September 14th at the Feasting Fox restaurant. Come early for dinner,
our meeting will start at 8:00pm.
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Don Hoelscher
President

September 2001







